
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Stubbers 2024 
The trip to Stubbers has been a wet one 

but full of memories.  I have visited 

several times and even got to join in 

with paddle boarding.  It was lovely to 

hear such positive feedback from the 

staff at Stubbers, telling me how well 

behaved our children are.  I am sure they 

will have the best night’s sleep tonight.  

A big thank you to all the staff who 

have stayed with the children and 

visited at various points during the 

week.  A letter has already gone out to 

year 5 parents to begin the payments 

for their children, ready for next year. 

Mrs S-H 

 

  

    

 

Kenningtons Primary Academy 
Newsletter 
24th May 2024 

We can now tick off two milestones for year 6; they have finished their SATs and completed their 

school journey.  I was so proud watching the children take their tests during SATs week.  The 

children were confident, and it was evident that their teachers have done an excellent job to 

prepare them.  I look forward to receiving their results and sharing them with you in their end of 

year reports. 

 

4M made the trip Pizza Express last week.  This experience supports their learning in food tech.  

Seeing experts in their field helps the children to aim high.  I look forward to seeing their final 

pizzas being made. 

 

Mrs Clarke and I are finalising the arrangements for the showcase week.  After half term you will 

receive a timetable of events so that you can book to come into school to experience some of the 

learning that your child has taken part in this year.  We have no idea of how popular the events 

will be, so there will be an initial limit of one session per family, and if any spaces are remaining 

parents will be able to book an additional session.  Mrs Sawtell-Haynes 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a new dinner 
menu! 

When we return to school, we will be on TUESDAY 
of Week 1 of the NEW Summer Menu 

Click on the link below to look at the menus: 
https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/i

nformation-for-parents/school-meals 
 

 

For Job descriptions and photos of 
more of our Pupils with 

responsibilities, head 

over to our website and click on the 
‘Pupils Tab’: 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryaca
demy.co.uk/pupils/pupil-

responsibility 

Fabulous Feedback 

Head over to the website to see some of 
the fabulous comments that have been 

left about your school. Look in the ‘About 
Us’ Tab 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy
.co.uk/about-us/fabulous-feedback 

Year 4 had a more planned wet fortnight, taking 
part in the intensive swimming sessions.  The 

swimming pool is an expensive endeavour, but 
one I’m sure is appreciated by the children.  

Having the pool on site, negates the travel needs 
and really does save a lot of time.  Many of the 

children have grown in confidence over the 
fortnight.  The pool will remain here for half 

term, if any parents would like to book lessons 
for their children. Headteacher 
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Dates for your diary 

Mon 27th May Bank Holiday 

28th – 31st May Half Term 

3rd June Inset Day 

4th June Back to School 

5th June 4B. Pizza Express. Lakeside 

6th June Year 5. Interhouse. School Field 

7th June 30:30. Fitness Event for Children (children to come to school in PE Kit) 

10th June Year 6. Interhouse. School Field 

11th June 30:30. Family Cricket – children MUST bring a parent/carer 

14th June 
Year 1. Interhouse. School Field 

Year 4. Ceramics Workshop. The Gateway Academy 
 

The Tiger Who Came to Tea 
 

Today has been particularly busy in school.  Our nursery children have hosted a 
tea party for their parents.  They have been learning about the book ‘The Tiger 

who came to tea.’  They made sandwiches, place mats and certainly were dressed 
the part.  I’m not sure that the risk assessment noted the appearance of a real 
Tiger! The nursery staff have done a great job this year, I was delightful to see 

today how grown up they have become, and how ready they are for reception in 
September. 

Mrs Sawtell-Haynes 
 

Year one took part in 
a ‘Life in Fairy Tale 
Castle’ experience.  
Thank you to the 
parents who 
volunteered, and 
also the year 6 
helpers who did a 
fantastic job! Mrs S-H 
 



 

Contact Us 
 

School Office: 01708 865663 
Email: enquiries@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk 
Child Absence: Study Bugs App 
Website: www.kenningtonsprimaryacdemy.co.uk 

 

Please remember 
children are not to 

come to school with 
smart watches or 

walkie-talkie 
watches. 


